
From:                                         Anthony Tavella on behalf of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox 
Sent:                                           Tuesday, 25 February 2020 7:24 AM 
To:                                               DPE PSVC Central Coast Mailbox 
Subject:                                     2020 03 09 Codrington, John Individual Warnervale Airport (Restrictions) Act 1996 

Review 
  
Categories:                              Reply Sent 
  
  
  
From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au <noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 20 February 2020 11:09 PM 
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Webform submission from: Review of Warnervale Airport (Restrictions) Act 1996 
  
 
 
Submitted on Thu, 20/02/2020 - 23:09 
Submitted by: Anonymous 
Submitted values are: 
Submission Type:I am submitting on behalf of my organisation 
First Name: John 
Last Name: Codrington 
Name Withheld: No 
Email: john@ycca.org.au 
Suburb/Town & Postcode: OURIMBAH 
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file] 
Submission: The YCCAA would like to see the Warnervale Restriction Act 1996 repealed in it entirety as it has no 
relevance and has never been enacted. It was put in place to score political kudos which has been an imediment to 
the Central Coast Region since that time. Should the Department decide that the Act is to remain, that the said act 
be amended so that it does not apply to any aircraft that has an all up weight less than 5,700 kgs, which is regarded 
as CASA as being a light aircraft. This will remove the movement cap imposed the current Council and also remove 
the need for 24 hour notice for itinerant aircraft operators to seek permission to land. 
 
 
URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/review-warnervale-airport-restrictions-act-1996 
 
 
 


